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600 E Street NW    2nd Floor    Washington, DC  20530 
 
 
 
 

April 4, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

7627 Old Receiver Road 

Frederick, MD  21702 

 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

 

I am in receipt of your letter of April 1, 1995.  It is regrettable that 

you chose to take an unprofessional approach and tone, which you could 

not possibly expect to lead to a fruitful dialogue between you and the 

Review Board. 

 

In addition, you chose not to address any of the specific points I raised 

in my March 9, 1995 letter to you.  Significant staff time went into 

sorting through your previous correspondence to determine the most 

advantageous course to follow with regard to your many requests, 

comments and suggestions. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you in the future if your have any 

specific recommendations for the Board with regard to assassination 

records.  I suggest that the most productive communications will be 



conducted in a professional manner. Anything less will certainly be 

counterproductive for you and the Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

  

 

 

 

                                                             

               
Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 


